M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
April 16, 2020
RE:
Donation of N95 Masks and Barrier Medical Face Masks to 
St. Elizabeth Hospital

Boone County Schools Facility Department donated 8 boxes
(20 per box) totaling 160 - N95 Masks to St. Elizabeth Hospital.  Ignite Institute has also donated 2 boxes (50 per box) totaling 100 – Barrier 
MedicalFace Masks to St. Elizabeth Hospital.  This donation was made 
due to Covid-19 State of Emergency.
I recommend the Board retroactively approve the above donation, as 
presented.

